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PCN512: Hencol Color Replacement   
Issue Date: September 06, 2024 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This notice is to inform you of a color change in the silicon dip material utilized in material(s) you have 
purchased from Littelfuse. 
 
Description of the Change: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Reason for The Change: 
 

 
Effective Date of the Change:   

 
What You Need to Do: 

If you have any questions, please contact your Customer Service or Inside Sales Representative. We 
appreciate your business and our continued partnership. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Luisa Cuevas 
Luisa Cuevas 
Associate Product Manager 
Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products 

Littelfuse will replace the current gray silicon dip material with a black silicon dip material; the only 
change in these materials is colors, and all other functional performance characteristics remain 
constant. 

Our supplier of this material has obsoleted the gray silicon dip material and has suggested this black 
silicon dip material as its functional replacement. 

This will be conducted as a running change, starting at the end of Q3 of this year.  

There is no action at this time; there is no change in fit or function of the affected products. 


